
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It’s been a lovely, calm and ‘normal’ week at North Beckton; obviously a nice change from some of the 

weeks we have had over the past year! It has been lovely to see so many children joining in with their After 

School Bubble Clubs and I have been around this week to see children painting, playing board games, cy-

cling, drawing and building dens. If your child is keen to start going to their class Bubble club, please leave a 

note for their class teacher in the home-school communication book. 

Please be reminded that Monday is a Bank Holiday and we will all be back in, ‘as normal, on Tuesday 4th 

May. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

Lots of bikes and scooters being repaired and ‘blinged-up’ this week as part of 

our BIG PEDAL week. 

Our Breakfast Club and 6 o'clock club are back up and running. 

Due to the current situation, it is ESSENTIAL that you book these ahead of time and 

children CAN NOT just turn up on the day. 

Breakfast club runs from 7.30am until school starts. 

Please email Mrs Drake on: 

6oclockclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy 

breakfastclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy 

for more information or to book places. 
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 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“It’s good to laugh” 

It’s World Laughter Day on 2nd May: 

How is laughter a universal force for positivity? 
 

What is the difference between laughing at someone and with someone? 

 

What is your favourite joke? What else makes you laugh? 

 

Summer Term: Drop-off and Pick-up times 

Our Attendance Management Service procedures are now fully back to their pre-covid posi-

tion. Therefore if your child is regularly absent, or late being dropped-off/picked-off, please 

expect that you will start to get letters, requests for meeting and ultimate fines from LBN. 

It is ESSENTIAL that all absences are being reported using our STUDYBUGS app. 

After School Programme 

Our After School Bubble 

Clubs and Tuition ses-

sions have started this 

week. 

These finish at 4.20pm 

and your child will need 

to be picked up from 

their usual pick-up 

points. 

RSHE Consultation and Policy 

As part of the RSHE consultation and question-

naire that was undertaken earlier in the year, 

our updated policy can now be found on the 

school website under the ‘Parents’ Information’ 

then ‘RSHE’ tab. We will be undertaking the 

‘Ourselves’ unit this term and the class teach-

ers/year group leads are more than happy to 

answer any further questions you might have. 


